
FWGA 2023 Fall Meeting Minutes                                                                September 26, 2023 

 

President, Lexi Calabrese called the meeting to order at 1:10.   

Spring Member minutes from April 11, 2023 were reviewed and approved. 

Treasurer, Sandra McCully discussed the treasurer’s report and indicated we finished the season with 

$741.05 in the black and Girls Fore Girls has $2547.53.  She was able to get a CD for $2500 of that money 

at 4.5% for 11 months, which should earn a little over $100.  Sandra went over several items on the 

report-payouts for weekly winners, chip-in’s, Club Championship, etc.  Scramble food was $50 less 

because Greer Klesk was able to pick up the food saving us money.  We ended the season with a total of 

50 members, up 6 from last season. 

The 2024 slate of officers for the FWGA board is and approved. 

President                                                                Marsha Bordas 
Vice-President & Nominating                             Evie Russell 
Treasurer                                                                Sandra McCully 
Pairings Chairperson                                            Kathy McArdle 
Directors                                                                Carole Barnsley (Exp. 2025) 
                                                                                Melinda Flynn 
                                                                                Jacki Kirby 
                                                                                Carol Manning 
Ex Officio                                                               Lexi Calabrese 
Handicaps & Central Ky. POC                             Diane Abbott 
Rules                                                                      Lynn McCoy-Simandle 
By-Laws                                                                 Deborah Slaton 
Sunshine                                                               Sandra Floyd 
 
 
Old Business-pace of play is getting better, but still needs work.  We will continue to work on this.  
Players that played from forward tees were pleased with how that turned out.  Having a member/guest 
event early in the season to bring in new members was discussed.  
 
New Business-we discussed doing something (perhaps a tournament) to honor Lynda Campbell and past 
members. It was decided to discuss this next year at Spring meeting.  There will be post season play on 
Tuesdays as long as weather permits.  Lexi will coordinate this and send out emails. A suggestion was 
made to have later tee times in May and September due to school traffic issues.  This will also be 
discussed later, but before Spring meeting. 
 
Awards presentation was conducted, and again a Congratulations to Sarah Jang, our 2023 FWGA Club 
Champion. 
 
Motion was made by Shirley Caudill to adjourn at 2:00 and was seconded by Janet Clark. Adjourned. 
 
Respectfully submitted by 
Diane Abbott 



 
 


